Lenoir Riyue College
Hickory, N. d.

OFFICE OF
THE PRESIDENT

August 30, 1963

Mr. Guy C. Killian
Box 357
Gastonia, North Carolina

Dear Mr. Killian:

The invitation you have extended to me to be present for the
Killian Reunion on Sunday, September 8 at Salem Reform Church
is deeply appreciated.

I wish it would be possible for me to attend this reunion and
have the privilege of this fellowship with the members of this
prominent family, so many of whom I know. I regret that it is
impossible for me to accept the invitation due to the fact that
Freshmen Dormitory Students will be amiving the afternoon of
September 8 for the opening of the fall term. I comsider it
rather important that I be on the campus that afternoon, not only
to greet many of these entering students as they arrive but also
to be able to speak with many of the parents who will be bringing
them.

I hope that you will have agreeable weather, a splendid attendance,
and a most enjoyable afternoon of fellowship.

Very ly yours,

VRC/s



